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3rd July 2018 

Staffing News 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
As we are rapidly approaching the end of Term 6, we would like to say a big thank you to all 
members of staff for another fantastic school year.  In particular, we would like to say a special 
thank you to those members of staff who will be leaving our school community at the end of this 
academic year. 
 

Goodbye and Good Luck 

Miss Roe (Year 1) 
Miss Roe has decided to relocate away from Bristol and so will be leaving us at the end of term. 
She has been a fantastic member of the Begbrook Team and we know that she will be greatly 
missed by both children and staff. We wish her all the best. 
 

Miss Garcia (Year 2) 
At the end of the school year, Miss Garcia is taking a break from teaching to spend some time 
travelling and volunteering in South America.  We wish her all the best on her adventure and 
thank her for being a wonderful part of the team here.   
 

Miss Fitzpatrick (Year 2) 
Miss Fitzpatrick will be leaving us at the end of this academic year as she is keen to develop 
skills in other areas such as counselling.  You may still see her around the school next year as 
she will occasionally provide cover across the school. 
 

Miss Troughton (Year 6) 
For the next two academic years, Miss Troughton has secured a fantastic opportunity to teach in 
Sao Paulo, Brazil, at an international school.  We wish her lots of luck and we look forward to 
welcoming her back in 2020 and hearing about her South American experience. 
 

Mr Barratt (Year 6) 
In September, Mr Barratt will be taking on the role of Vice Principal at Millpond Primary Academy, 
another Primary school within the CLF.  This secondment will be for one year. We look forward to 
continuing to work closely with him throughout the year. 
 

Wedding celebrations 

This summer, Miss Jones will be getting married and she will return with a new name – Mrs 
McCall.  We all send our warm wishes to both her and her future husband at this exciting time. 
 

 



                            

Welcome 
We would officially like to welcome five new teachers to the Begbrook Team - Miss Fidler, Mr 
Conway, Miss Braddock, Miss Rollo and Miss Prewett will all be joining us from September.  We 
would also like to welcome back Mrs Horner who will be returning from maternity leave. You will 
see many of our new team in and around school during the upcoming transition weeks. 

 

Staffing for 2018 - 2019 
 

Principal Team:  
Mr Munro (Principal), Mrs Hine (Vice Principal) and Mrs Shaw (Assistant Principal) 
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Mrs Skade 
EYFS lead and 
Class teacher 
 

RRF - Mrs 
Frappell 
Class teacher 
 

RJB - Miss 
Burchill 
Class teacher 
 

RDC - Mr 
Conway 
Class teacher 
 

Nursery - Miss 
Alger & Miss 
Morton  
Class teachers 
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 1FE - Miss Earle 

Year 1 Lead and Class 
teacher 

1EM - Miss Mowlem 
Class teacher 
 
 

1VS - Miss Stewart 
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 2JI - Mr Israel 

Year 2 Lead and Class 
teacher 

2AF - Miss Fiddler 
Class teacher 
 
 

2ER - Miss Rogerson 
Class teacher 
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 3DH - Miss Harvey 

Year 3 Lead and Class 
teacher 

3CP - Miss Prewett 
Class teacher 
 

3AB - Miss Braddock 
Class teacher 
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 4CW - Miss Wilson 

Year 4 Lead and Class teacher 
4HM - Mrs Horner & Mrs McManus 
Class teachers 
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5LJ - Mrs McCall (Miss 
Jones) 
Year 5 Lead and Class 
teacher 
 

5NL - Mr Latham  
Class teacher 
 
 
 

5CF - Mrs Cuatero and Mrs 
Fleming 
Class teacher 
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 6ES - Miss Sanders 

Year 6 Lead and Class 
teacher 

6KW - Mr Wilcox 
Class teacher 
 
 

6LRS - Miss Rollo  
Class teacher 
 
 

Cover teachers: Miss Badman, Mr Lawrence, Miss Fernandez, Miss Bea, Miss Townsend 

Teaching Assistants: Marcia, Hayley, Miss Norman, Alice, Lauren, Louise, Anne, Miss Lyons, 
Miss Bea, Mrs Cox, Mrs Wise, Miss Fernandez, Mrs Cammidge, Kaye, Mrs Barratt, Mrs 
Threader, Miss Rhiannon, Mr Summers 

Inclusion team: Miss Clark (SENDCo), Mr England (Learning Mentor), Miss Sutton (Parent 
Support Worker) and Shahda (EAL lead) 

 



                            

We are sure you will take the time to pass on your best wishes to those teachers who will be 
leaving and will join us in welcoming the new members of the Begbrook Community over the next 
few weeks. 
 
Many thanks,  
 
Mr Laurie Munro 
 
 
 
 
    
 


